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Bethel High School School Circular 20013 7/10/2020

Parents’ Day S.1 & S.2 and S.4

S.1& S.2 and S.4 Parents,

It is believed that students can grow up healthily thanks to cooperation between parents and teachers.
We firmly believe in maintaining excellent communication between school and family. Parents’ Day
allows parents and teachers to communicate and exchange ideas on schools’ disciplinary measures and
students’ conduct. This year the Parents’ Day (S.1 & S.2 and S.4) will be held on 24™ October, 2020. The
details are as follows:

Date: 24" October, 2020 (Saturday)
Time:  2:00 p.m.- 4:30 p.m.
Vepue: Hall

Your presence is highly appreciated and you are welcome to come together with your children.
Please return the reply slip to the class teacher or reply the electronic notice on or before 14* October.
Kindly noted that free coach service to Yuen Long Station will be provided afier the event, parents and
students are welcome to take the coach.

Yours faithfully,

ChanKhFai -
(Principal). "/

Reply Slip (BHS20
(Please return the reply slip to the class teacher or reply the electronic notice on or before 14™ October, 2020.)

To: The Principal of Bethel High School,

I acknowledge the issue concerning the Parents’ Day (S.1 S.2 and S.4).

1 1 will attend.

O I will not attend but I wish to meet the class teacher on (Date)
: (am/pm).

After the event,

[0 I'will take the coach service to Yuen Long Station.

O Iwill not take the coach service to Yuen Long Station.

Student’s name: ( )

Class;

Parent’s signature:

Parent’s name;

Date:




